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hina.qureshi@chipconsulting.org

From: Usman Khan <usman.khan@chipconsulting.org>
Sent: Monday, January 9, 2023 11:31 PM
To: hina.qureshi@chipconsulting.org
Subject: FW: Resignation on one month notice 

Dear Mr. Wasim , 
 
Kindly note that you are not staff of WHO, you are staff of CTC. 
 
Please be informed that till your prior notice period ends you cannot take leave except for any emergency. You have to be 
punctual and responsible for all your duties as UCPO till your last working date  (31st Dec 2022). 
 
Regards, 
 
M. Usman Khan | Project Officer- PTPP 
CHIP Training & Consulting (Pvt) Ltd. 
Balochistan 
Contact #: 0346-1019489 
 

From: Wasim Khosa [mailto:wasim.khosa@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2022 11:07 PM 
To: Abdul RAZZIQ <razziqa@who.int> 
Cc: Usman Khan <usman.khan@chipconsulting.org>; Lubna Adnan RAKHSHANI <rakhshanil@who.int>; DEOC Quetta 
<deocquetta@gmail.com>; Ghulam Sarwar <sarwar.nasar@gmail.com>; Muhammad Hasan Shahwani 
<uco4villageaid@gmail.com> 
Subject: Resignation on one month notice  
 
Respected sir ,  
      Referring to the Subject I would like to let you know that After Dec 31, 2022, I will not be able to Continue 
my job as the WHO's UCPO (UC Lead Uc Village aid).  
 
      Due to some domestic concerns  I am going to shift from Quetta and I will not be able to resume my job 
after December 31, 2022, so that day will serve as my last day with the programme.  
 
I am truly grateful for the chance you have given me over the last 6 years. Being UCPO, I have gained a lot of 
knowledge, have enjoyed my time here, and feel especially honoured to have been a part of such a supportive 
team 
 
I will be available to help with anything you need during this change. I make sure to be part of programme 
before my last day of work within the remaining period.  
 
Thank you once more for the chance to serve in the polio programme. Best wishes, and I look forward to 
keeping in touch.  
 
Regards 
Wasim  
UCPO Village aid  
 


